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May 1, 2004

Qwest Long Distance, Corp.
301 W. 65th Street, Room 100
Minneapolis, MN.  55344
Attn: Eddie Sears

Sent via E-Mail To:  Eddie.Sears@qwest.com

Re: Agreement for the Provision of Billing and Collection (B&C) Services between
Qwest Long Distance Corp (QLDC) and Qwest Corporation ("Qwest"), dated
December 1, 2002 ("Agreement").

Dear Eddie:

Qwest hereby provides QLDC notice of a price change, pursuant to Section 4.G of the
Agreement. Effective August 1, 2004, the price for QLDC’s Bill Production Services will be
increasing from one dollar fifty cents ($1.50) to two dollars and twenty-five cents ($2.25) per bill.
This new price will be reflected for the first time on your September 2004 B&C Invoices.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Julee Novotny
Qwest Billing Services Product Manager

Copy to: Jeff Springer; Nancy Hawbaker; Kristin Mackerman; Aaron Smith
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